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Special Meeting- Thursday, November 18, 2021

The City of Stamford Urban Redevelopment Commission, Office of Economic Development, held a
Special Meeting, on Thursday, November 18, 2021, commencing at 11am via Zoom Meeting.

1. Callto Order
Chairman Diamond called the meeting to order at 11 am.

2. Rollcall
Commissioners Present: Mark Diamond and Stephen Fischer

Commissioners Absent: Richard Evanko and Jack Condlin

Commission Staff: Thomas Madden- Executive Director, Dr. Tommie Jackson-Assistant
Director, Theresa Bowen-Office Manager

3. Long Range Planning Working Session
Chairman Diamond requested Dr. Jackson give a history of the URC properties Parcel 36 and
Parcel 38 and the federal funding to obtain those properties.
Next, they discussed potential opportunities to develop Parcel 36 the property on the
corner of Greyrock and Main. Some ideas to develop the property included workforce
housing in a 12 story building. Chairman Diamond request that discussion for an RFP for
the Parcel 36 be added to the next regular meeting agenda. Some other items of discussion
included Columbus Park redesign, stage at Mill River, sidewalks, city tree nursery for
replanting trees in the wells.

4. Adjournment
With no further business to discuss, the meeting was concluded at 11:30am.
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